
Letter Concerning Violation Of TLR Coatings 

Dear DEQ/ AQD, 

Hello my name is Travis Ridenour. I am the owner/operator of TLR Coatings located in Scotts, 

Michigan. On October 22, 2018, the DEQ and AQD conducted an inspection of my facility. Upon 

inspection they determined that I was in violation of Rule 201 of the administrative rules 

promulgated under Act 451. I was informed of this violation during the inspection. 

Prior to the violation I believed I was within regulations as my tubs both have lids that are 

installed and sealed at all times except when stripping parts. Once I was informed of the 

violation and how to correct the problem. Since the visit we have decided to enclose the tubs in 

the facility where they are. We are currently in the process of framing out walls around the tubs 

and installing an access door from the main shop into this room. We are projecting the project 

to be ~omple_ted by the end of November or first week of December. This should put us in 

compliance with code as the acid dipping procedure will be completely contained in the 

facility. 

If you have any other questions regarding this violation and how we are correcting it please 

don't hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Travis Ridenour 

TLR Coatings. 

TLRCoatings@gmail.com 

269~870,3083 
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